
               PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

South end of King Street closed September 18 – 20   
 

September 17, 2021  

 
Starting tomorrow, the south end of King Street will be closed as Abell Pest Control 
conducts fumigation work at ADM Milling. The anticipated road closure is 8 a.m. 
Saturday, Sept. 18, until 6 a.m. Monday, Sept. 20.  
 
The south end of King Street will be closed to all pedestrian and vehicular traffic. During 
this time, only emergency services will have access.  
 

Please see map below for details:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Questions?  
Please call Public Works at 905-835-5079.  


